To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing this letter on behalf of my AU lab student, Emily Cain. She has been a part of our second-grade classroom for the fall 2024 semester.  It is Ms. Cain’s wish to be allowed to enter her internship next semester and then graduate with her peers at the end of the semester. 

I feel that Ms. Cain is well-prepared and ready to move on to her internship.  She has proven herself to be willing and capable to do whatever is asked of her.  There was even a time this semester that I was out of school for 9 days, and even though there was a sub assigned to my room, it was Ms. Cain that led the class each day.  My colleagues even noticed how hard she worked in my absence.  

She has taught several science lessons along with many entire school days that included all subject matter!  She adequately covered all our 2nd grade science standards.

Our country needs good teachers, it seems a shame to put off the plans this teacher has made and hoped for.  
I do not feel that one. low test score defines Ms. Cain as a teacher.
She has a gift that needs to be used. She connects with her students, and she is a team player. She takes initiative, and gets the job done! 

I implore you to earnestly consider allowing Ms. Cain to enter her internship with her peers.  I would gladly be willing to let her intern with me if you need a placement for her!  If you need any further information, I am available. 

Thank you for your time, 

Judy Boone 

Judy Boone
Auburn Early Education Center
2nd grade teacher
(334) 559-5544
